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To the Senate Committee on Rules, 

I am submitting my opposition to SB 1153.  While on the surface it appears to protect 

water habitat, in practice it puts additional bureaucratic layers where we need 

efficiency and streamlining.  Making the process more complex doesn't save habitat.  

Good management does.  As a state we need to focus on our management practices 

and the importance of agriculture to our economy and our survival. 

Thank you for your time serving our state and for your consideration. 

Gabrielle Homer 

 


